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August 30, 2021 

Executive Director 
Office of Legislative Services 
PO Box 3390 
Window Rock, AZ 86515 

To whom it may concern, 

I'm writing this letter in support of Navajo Nation legislation # 0180-21. 

This legislation is for the confirmation of Ms. Geraldine Kee-Yazzie to again serve on the 
Navajo Tax Commission. The Navajo Tax Commission is a 5 member commission who 
provides guidance to the Office of the Navajo Tax Commission concerning the enacted tax code 
of the Navajo Nation, statutes and regulations. 

This role is very important to the Navajo Nation. The Navajo Tax Commission are made up of 
individuals who provide expertise and knowledge concerning the administration of the Navajo 
tax statutes and regulations to the Office of the Navajo Tax Commission. 

As a current active member of the Navajo Tax Commission, I know the important role that we 
play for the Navajo Nation and its administration of the Navajo Tax code. Furthermore, I've 
served on the Navajo Tax Commission with Ms. Kee-Yazzie and found her to be an invaluable 
asset as a fellow commissioner. Ms. Kee-Yazzie has excellent education and experience to help 
guide her in understanding the complex issues faced by the Commission. 

Lastly, I greatly appreciate Ms. Kee-Yazzie for again standing up and willingly ask to serve 
again on the Navajo Tax Commission. Ms. Kee-Yazzie has served valiantly for approximately 
15 years on the commission, ending in 2017. 

The Navajo Tax Commission does need to fill the vacancies within the commission and Ms. 
Kee-Yazzie is a perfect fit for one of those vacancies. 

As such, I support this legislation and hope the Navajo Nation Council and respective oversight 
committees will also support this legislation. 

If you have any questions, please let me know. I can be reached by phone at 
by email at 
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